Miller Cattle Co
158 Upper Ruby Road
P.O. Box 184
Alder, MT 59710
 
To whom it concerns,
I'm writing this letter to explain why we are looking at relocating the river back to its original location.
Since the 1960's or before this stretch of the Ruby River has been straighten with rip rap(the state of the art for that time) which has in turn caused problems both above and below us with head cutting  and greater velocity. We recently hired Scott Gillilan to give his assessment of what could be done to put the river back to a more natural state thus slowing the river and creating better habitat for the fishery, and giving a more natural wetland habitat.
We feel that at the end of the project we would have an enhanced stretch of river that would be a great education for the entire Ruby River and would welcome being part of that learning experience.
 
Thank you for your consideration,
 
Robert O. Miller, President
Miller Cattle Co. 
